
From: Putzier, Damon <DPutzier@wjbf.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: French, Stephanie K.SFrench@wjbf.com

Date: 10/7/2015 12:37:56 PM
Subject: RE: Governor's Press Conference

I apologize, Chaney.  The press releases were in a junk mail folder.  I have fixed that.

Thanks
Damon
 
From: Putzier, Damon 
 
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 12:35 PM
 
To: 'ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov'
 
Cc: Stephanie French (SFrench@wjbf.com)
 
Subject: Governor's Press Conference
 
Good afternoon, Chaney—
In her press conference this afternoon, Governor Haley mentioned something about a group from North Augusta who 
brought tents to Columbia and are cooking for residents there.  Do you have any additional information about this 
group?
 
Also, could you please double check to make sure that producers@wjbf.com is on your e-mail distribution list?  We 
are currently not getting press releases consistently.
 
Thank you
Damon Putzier
dputzier@wjbf.com
WJBF News Channel 6
Executive Producer
706-828-7305 (o)
706-825-8803 (c)
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